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  Out of My League Dirk Hayhurst,2013-03 A humorous, candid and insightful
memoir of Hayhurst's rookie season in the majors. . .Grade: Home Run. --
Cleveland Plain Dealer After six years in the minors, pitcher Dirk Hayhurst
hopes 2008 is the year he breaks into the big leagues. But every time Dirk
looks up, the bases are loaded with challenges--a wedding balancing on a
blind hope, a family in chaos, and paychecks that beg Dirk to answer, How
long can I afford to keep doing this? Then it finally happens--Dirk gets
called up to the Majors, to play for the San Diego Padres. A dream comes true
when he takes the mound against the San Francisco Giants, kicking off forty
insane days and nights in the Bigs. Like the classic games of baseball's
history, Out of My League entertains from the first pitch to the last out,
capturing the gritty realities of playing on the big stage, the comedy and
camaraderie in the dugouts and locker rooms, and the hard-fought, personal
journeys that drive our love of America's favorite pastime. A rare gem of a
baseball book. --Tom Verducci, Sports Illustrated A fun read. . .This book
shows why baseball is so often used as a metaphor for life. --Keith Olbermann
Entertaining and engaging. . .reminiscent of Jim Bouton's Ball Four. --
Booklist Observant, insightful, human, and hilarious. --Bob Costas
  The Negro Leagues are Major Leagues Bob Kendrick,2021-12-15 SABR and MLB
recently concluded that the Negro Leagues were major leagues. This volume
tells how the lost history and statistical record of the Negro Leagues were
rebuilt and serves as an introduction to Negro League history as a whole.
  The Official Dictionary of Unofficial English Grant Barrett,2010-06-14 The
words come from different countries where English is spoken, such as the
United States, the United Kingdom, Hong Kong, South Africa, and others The
author's website has received more than 1.2 million hits since its launch in
2004, and he is frequently interviewed about language in publications such as
the New York Times
  Baseball Hacks Joseph Adler,2006-01-31 Baseball Hacks isn't your typical
baseball book--it's a book about how to watch, research, and understand
baseball. It's an instruction manual for the free baseball databases. It's a
cookbook for baseball research. Every part of this book is designed to teach
baseball fans how to do something. In short, it's a how-to book--one that
will increase your enjoyment and knowledge of the game. So much of the way
baseball is played today hinges upon interpreting statistical data. Players
are acquired based on their performance in statistical categories that
ownership deems most important. Managers make in-game decisions based not on
instincts, but on probability - how a particular batter might fare against
left-handedpitching, for instance. The goal of this unique book is to show
fans all the baseball-related stuff that they can do for free (or close to
free). Just as open source projects have made great software freely
available, collaborative projects such as Retrosheet and Baseball DataBank
have made great data freely available. You can use these data sources to
research your favorite players, win your fantasy league, or appreciate the
game of baseball even more than you do now. Baseball Hacks shows how easy it
is to get data, process it, and use it to truly understand baseball. The book
lists a number of sources for current and historical baseball data, and
explains how to load it into a database for analysis. It then introduces
several powerful statistical tools for understanding data and forecasting
results. For the uninitiated baseball fan, author Joseph Adler walks readers
through the core statistical categories for hitters (batting average, on-base
percentage, etc.), pitchers (earned run average, strikeout-to-walk ratio,
etc.), and fielders (putouts, errors, etc.). He then extrapolates upon these
numbers to examine more advanced data groups like career averages, team
stats, season-by-season comparisons, and more. Whether you're a
mathematician, scientist, or season-ticket holder to your favorite team,
Baseball Hacks is sure to have something for you. Advance praise for Baseball
Hacks: Baseball Hacks is the best book ever written for understanding and
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practicing baseball analytics. A must-read for baseball professionals and
enthusiasts alike. -- Ari Kaplan, database consultant to the Montreal Expos,
San Diego Padres, and Baltimore Orioles The game was born in the 19th
century, but the passion for its analysis continues to grow into the 21st. In
Baseball Hacks, Joe Adler not only demonstrates thatthe latest data-mining
technologies have useful application to the study of baseball statistics, he
also teaches the reader how to do the analysis himself, arming the dedicated
baseball fan with tools to take his understanding of the game to a higher
level. -- Mark E. Johnson, Ph.D., Founder, SportMetrika, Inc. and Baseball
Analyst for the 2004 St. Louis Cardinals
  You Know Me Al: A Busher's Letters Ring Lardner,2023-10-25 Ring Lardner's
You Know Me Al: A Busher's Letters is a literary gem that takes a satirical
and humorous look at the world of baseball through the eyes of the fictional
baseball player Jack Keefe. Through a series of letters penned by Keefe,
Lardner provides a unique and comical perspective on the antics, trials, and
tribulations of professional baseball players during the early 20th century.
With witty commentary and sharp humor, the book offers a hilarious and
entertaining glimpse into the world of sports, making it a must-read for both
baseball aficionados and lovers of clever comedy.
  The Boys of Summer Roger Kahn,2013-08-01 This is a book about young men who
learned to play baseball during the 1930s and 1940s, and then went on to play
for one of the most exciting major-league ball clubs ever fielded, the team
that broke the colour barrier with Jackie Robinson. It is a book by and about
a sportswriter who grew up near Ebbets Field, and who had the good fortune in
the 1950s to cover the Dodgers for the Herald Tribune. This is a book about
what happened to Jackie, Carl Erskine, Pee Wee Reese, and the others when
their glory days were behind them. In short, it is a book fathers and sons
and about the making of modern America. 'At a point in life when one is
through with boyhood, but has not yet discovered how to be a man, it was my
fortune to travel with the most marvelously appealing of teams.' Sentimental
because it holds such promise, and bittersweet because that promise is past,
the first sentence of this masterpiece of sporting literature, first
published in the early '70s, sets its tone. The team is the mid-20th-century
Brooklyn Dodgers, the team of Robinson and Snyder and Hodges and Reese, a
team of great triumph and historical import composed of men whose fragile
lives were filled with dignity and pathos. Roger Kahn, who covered that team
for the New York Herald Tribune, makes understandable humans of his heroes as
he chronicles the dreams and exploits of their young lives, beautifully
intertwining them with his own, then recounts how so many of those sweet
dreams curdled as the body of these once shining stars grew rusty with age
and battered by experience.
  The Last Night of the Yankee Dynasty New Edition Buster Olney,2008-07-01
For six extraordinary years around the turn of the millennium, the Yankees
were baseball's unstoppable force, with players such as Paul O'Neill, Derek
Jeter, and Mariano Rivera. But for the players and the coaches, baseball
Yankees-style was also an almost unbearable pressure cooker of anxiety,
expectation, and infighting. With owner George Steinbrenner at the controls,
the Yankees money machine spun out of control. In this new edition of The
Last Night of the Yankee Dynasty, Buster Olney tracks the Yankees through
these exciting and tumultuous seasons, updating his insightful portrait with
a new introduction that walks readers through Steinbrenner's departure from
power, Joe Torre's departure from the team, the continued failure of the
Yankees to succeed in the postseason, and the rise of Hank Steinbrenner. With
an insider's familiarity with the game, Olney reveals what may have been an
inevitable fall that last night of the Yankee dynasty, and its powerful
aftermath.
  The Bad Guys Won Jeff Pearlman,2009-10-13 Jeff Pearlman has captured the
swagger of the '86 Mets. You don't have to be a Mets fan to enjoy this
book—it's a great read for all baseball enthusiasts. —Philadelphia Daily News
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Award-winning Sports Illustrated baseball writer Jeff Pearlman returns to an
innocent time when a city worshipped a man named Mookie and the Yankees were
the second-best team in New York. It was 1986, and the New York Mets won 108
regular-season games and the World Series, capturing the hearts (and other
assorted body parts) of fans everywhere. But their greatness on the field was
nearly eclipsed by how bad they were off it. Led by the indomitable Keith
Hernandez and the young dynamic duo of Dwight Gooden and Darryl Strawberry,
along with the gallant Scum Bunch, the Amazin’s left a wide trail of wreckage
in their wake—hotel rooms, charter planes, a bar in Houston, and most
famously Bill Buckner and the hated Boston Red Sox. With an unforgettable
cast of characters—including Doc, Straw, the Kid, Nails, Mex, and manager
Davey Johnson—this “affectionate but critical look at this exciting season”
(Publishers Weekly) celebrates the last of baseball’s arrogant, insane, rock-
and-roll-and-party-all-night teams, exploring what could have been, what
should have been, and what never was.
  Fair Weather Richard Peck,2003-03-24 Thirteen-year-old Rosie Beckett has
never strayed further from her family's farm than a horse can pull a cart.
Then a letter from her Aunt Euterpe arrives, and everything changes. It's
1893, the year of the World's Columbian Exposition-the wonder of the age-
a.k.a. the Chicago World's Fair. Aunt Euterpe is inviting the Becketts to
come for a visit and go to the fair! Award-winning author Richard Peck's
fresh, realistic, and fun-filled writing truly brings the World's Fair-and
Rosie and her family-to life.
  Red Sox Century Richard A. Johnson,Glenn Stout,2005 Red Sox Century
chronicles the complete history of this enduring team with authority,
insight, and high style. From the team's inception in 1901 and its early peak
in 1918, when it won its fifth World Series, to the glory years, which saw
the rise of such greats as Cy Young, Babe Ruth, Teddy Ballgame, and Yaz and
the impossible dream, to the near misses in 1975, 1986, and 2003, and finally
to the glorious World Series victory in 2004 - it's all here, drawn from
countless interviews and extensive research and illustrated with more than
225 photographs, many never seen before.--Jacket.
  Counseling Content Providers in the Digital Age Kathleen Conkey, Elissa
Hecker and Pamela C. Jones,2010
  Shadowrun Howling Shadows Catalyst Game Labs,2016-07-20 Howling Shadows is
a core rulebook for Shadowrun, Fifth Edition, with a wealth of dangerous
creatures, sprits, artificial intelligence, and more to add variety and fun
to Shadowrun games. The critters were designed with both players and GMs in
mind - they can be added as a resource for players to use or obstacles to
overcome. The critters also have plot hooks built in to fuel plenty of
adventures and campaigns. With full color art, this book displays the bizarre
and dangerous critters of the Sixth World in their full glory.
  Climate Capitalism L. Hunter Lovins,Boyd Cohen,2011-04-12 Believe in
climate change. Or don't. It doesn't matter. But you'd better understand
this: the best route to rebuilding our economy, our cities, and our job
markets, as well as assuring national security, is doing precisely what you
would do if you were scared to death about climate change. Whether you're the
head of a household or the CEO of a multinational corporation, embracing
efficiency, innovation, renewables, carbon markets, and new technologies is
the smartest decision you can make. It's the most profitable, too. And, oh
yes—you'll help save the planet. In Climate Capitalism, L. Hunter Lovins,
coauthor of the bestselling Natural Capitalism, and the sustainability expert
Boyd Cohen prove that the future of capitalism in a recession-riddled,
carbon-constrained world will be built on innovations that cutting-edge
leaders are bringing to the market today. These companies are creating jobs
and driving innovation. Climate Capitalism delivers hundreds of indepth case
studies of international corporations, small businesses, NGOs, and
municipalities to prove that energy efficiency and renewable resources are
already driving prosperity. While highlighting business opportunities across
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a range of sectors—including energy, construction, transportation, and
agriculture technologies—Lovins and Cohen also show why the ex–CIA director
Jim Woolsey drives a solar-powered plugin hybrid vehicle. His bumper sticker
says it all: Osama bin Laden hates my car. Corporate executives,
entrepreneurs, environmentalists, and concerned citizens alike will find
profitable ideas within these pages. In ten information-packed chapters,
Climate Capitalism gives tangible examples of early adopters across the globe
who see that the low-carbon economy leads to increased profits and economic
growth. It offers a clear and concise road map to the new energy economy and
a cooler planet.
  Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup,2024-01-04 Filmatized in 2013 and the
official recipient of three Oscars, Solomon Northup's powerful slave
narrative 'Twelve Years a Slave' depicts Nortup's life as he is sold into
slavery after having spent 32 years of his life living as a free man in New
York. Working as a travelling musician, Northup goes to Washington D.C, where
he is kidnapped, sent to New Orleans, and sold to a planter to suffer the
relentless and brutal life of a slave. After a dozen years, Northup escapes
to return to his family and pulls no punches, as he describes his fate and
that of so many other black people at the time. It is a harrowing but vitally
important book, even today. For further reading on this subject, try 'Uncle
Tom's Cabin' by Harriet Beecher Stowe. Solomon Northup (c.1807-c.1875) was an
American abolitionist and writer, best remembered for his powerful race
memoir 'Twelve Years a Slave'. At the age of 32, when he was a married
farmer, father-of-three, violinist and free-born man, he was kidnapped in
Washington D.C and shipped to New Orleans, sold to a planter and enslaved for
a dozen years. When he gained his freedom, he wrote his famous memoir and
spent some years lecturing across the US,on behalf of the abolitionist
movement. 'Twelve Years a Slave' was published a year after 'Uncle Tom's
Cabin' by Harriet Beecher Stowe and built on the anti-slavery momentum it had
developed. Northup's final years are something of a mystery, though it is
thought that he struggled to cope with family life after being freed.
  Historic Abilene Tracy McGlothlin Shilcutt,David Coffey,Donald S.
Frazier,2000-08-04 An illustrated history of Abilene, Texas paired with
histories of the local companies
  The Baseball Codes Jason Turbow,Michael Duca,2011-03-22 An insider’s look
at baseball’s unwritten rules, explained with examples from the game’s most
fascinating characters and wildest historical moments. Everyone knows that
baseball is a game of intricate regulations, but it turns out to be even more
complicated than we realize. All aspects of baseball—hitting, pitching, and
baserunning—are affected by the Code, a set of unwritten rules that governs
the Major League game. Some of these rules are openly discussed (don’t steal
a base with a big lead late in the game), while others are known only to a
minority of players (don’t cross between the catcher and the pitcher on the
way to the batter’s box). In The Baseball Codes, old-timers and all-time
greats share their insights into the game’s most hallowed—and least
known—traditions. For the learned and the casual baseball fan alike, the
result is illuminating and thoroughly entertaining. At the heart of this book
are incredible and often hilarious stories involving national heroes (like
Mickey Mantle and Willie Mays) and notorious headhunters (like Bob Gibson and
Don Drysdale) in a century-long series of confrontations over respect, honor,
and the soul of the game. With The Baseball Codes, we see for the first time
the game as it’s actually played, through the eyes of the players on the
field. With rollicking stories from the past and new perspectives on
baseball’s informal rulebook, The Baseball Codes is a must for every fan.
  Hockey Confidential Bob McKenzie,2014-10-14 Over 500,000 hockey fans follow
Bob McKenzie on Twitter and millions more on TSN—no one has the access or
breadth and depth of experience when it comes to the hockey. Now in his very
first book on the NHL, Bob goes behind the scenes, covering the inside
stories, the lesser-known personalities and the events that shape Canada’s



6

game. He talks to Bobby Orr about Connor McDavid (touted as “the next
Crosby”), reveals the actual stats that NHL coaches and scouts use, and
explores what it’s like to be Don Cherry’s son. Entertaining, insightful and
a damn good read, Hockey Confidential is a must for every hockey fan.
  The Natural Bernard Malamud,2003-07-07 The classical novel (and basis for
the acclaimed film starring Robert Redford) now in a new edition Introduction
by Kevin Baker The Natural, Bernard Malamud's first novel, published in 1952,
is also the first—and some would say still the best—novel ever written about
baseball. In it Malamud, usually appreciated for his unerring portrayals of
postwar Jewish life, took on very different material—the story of a superbly
gifted natural at play in the fields of the old daylight baseball era—and
invested it with the hardscrabble poetry, at once grand and altogether
believable, that runs through all his best work. Four decades later, Alfred
Kazin's comment still holds true: Malamud has done something which—now that
he has done it!—looks as if we have been waiting for it all our lives. He has
really raised the whole passion and craziness and fanaticism of baseball as a
popular spectacle to its ordained place in mythology.
  Mission 27 Mark Feinsand,Bryan Hoch,Nick Swisher,2019-06-04 Boasting a mix
of homegrown talent and All-Star signings, the 2009 Yankees comprised the
best of the best, from young up-and-comers to future Hall of Famers. With the
previous season's failed playoff bid still as fresh as the paint job on the
new Yankee Stadium, a 27th championship flag represented the singular
objective of a squad which would mend clubhouse fractures, witness scandals
and redemptions, and ultimately carve out a unique spot among the Yankees'
pantheon of World Series teams. It was the last title for the Core Four--
Derek Jeter, Mariano Rivera, Jorge Posada, and Andy Pettitte--who would each
retire over the course of the next five years. It would be the lone title for
Alex Rodriguez, Mark Teixeira, A.J. Burnett, and Nick Swisher, each of whom
saw memorable peaks and valleys during their time in the Bronx. For CC
Sabathia and Brett Gardner, it was their first championship, though the
veterans were still in pinstripes as the latest generation of Yankees arrived
for what they hope will be the next dynasty. Mission 27 is a thoroughly
reported chronicle of an unforgettable season, packed with interviews with
the full cast of key players, team executives, broadcasters, and more.
Sportswriters Bryan Hoch and Mark Feinsand offer an unparalleled, inside-the-
clubhouse account of both transcendent milestones and day-to-day
deliberations on the road to October, making for a detailed and engrossing
retrospective no Yankees fan should miss.
  Can't Knock the Hustle Matt Sullivan,2021-06-22 “Sportswriter Sullivan
takes readers on a propulsive ride in his tour-de-force debut. . . .
Sullivan’s detailed account will intrigue anyone who cares about sports and
the role it plays in social justice today.” — Publishers Weekly (starred
review) More than a basketball book, this helps explain race relations,
celebrity power, and personal choice in a changed world. — Kirkus Reviews A
must-read for its in-depth look at the mental, economic, and political
tribulations of NBA players. — Library Journal (starred review) Only a
brilliantly audacious book could begin to make sense of the weirdly brilliant
audacity of the new Brooklyn Nets. One writer on Earth could have written
this book this way — with the profundity of a sage baller and acuity of a
seasoned journalist — and that writer is Matt Sullivan. — Kiese Laymon, New
York Times best-selling author of Heavy “With Can't Knock The Hustle, Matt
Sullivan correctly positions the basketball games we love as both a prism
through which to understand our culture, and a battlefield on which to fight
for the better angels of that culture. On the surface, it's a story about the
unending march of 2020. But once you finish it, you understand that it's also
an essential document about the decades that led us to this moment, and about
the future decades yet unspooled. — Wright Thompson, ESPN senior writer and
New York Times bestselling author of Pappyland and The Cost of These Dreams
“In the dueling eras of unprecedented athlete empowerment and the coarse
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ugliness of 'shut up and dribble,' Matt Sullivan's Can't Knock the Hustle
offers a can't-look-away sampling of not merely the NBA's most fascinating
franchise, but a frozen period in time that will leave historians both
horrified and riveted. — Jeff Pearlman, New York Times bestselling author of
Three-Ring Circus and Showtime “Matt Sullivan is one helluva social
anthropologist, and as a result, his Can't Knock the Hustle amounts to way
more than a journey with the Brooklyn Nets, or an examination of the modern-
day athlete. This is an astute, ambitious book about the glory and torment of
talent itself. Basketball? That's just the starting point, and what a trip
Sullivan's remarkable odyssey turns out to be.” — James Andrew Miller, New
York Times bestselling author of Those Guys Have All the Fun, Live From New
York, and Powerhouse “Can't Knock the Hustle is a terrific book because it
gives us something in woefully short supply: real journalism. Matt Sullivan
has discovered the ground zero of a player revolution—and it's in Brooklyn.
Is anybody ready for it? — Howard Bryant, ESPN senior writer and author of
Full Dissidence: Notes from an Uneven Playing Field “The superstar-studded
Brooklyn Nets are basketball's most captivating team, and Can't Knock the
Hustle delivers a fascinating secret history of their journey to the pantheon
of player activism and empowerment. With brilliant reporting and breakneck
prose, this is our generation's Moneyball.” — Don Van Natta Jr., Pulitzer
Prize-winning ESPN investigative reporter and New York Times bestselling
author of First Off the Tee and Wonder Girl “No narrative has captured the
dynamics of the ‘player empowerment’ movement quite like Can’t Knock the
Hustle. Sullivan has written about as revealing a basketball book as there's
been in a long time: an insider’s account with an outsider’s moxie.” — Dave
Zirin, The Nation sports editor and author of The Kaepernick Effect
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